
Edinburgh  Hotel  offering  a
very special discount

The  Edinburgh  Minto  Hotel  is  offering  a  helping  hand  to
parents whose child is attending the Royal Hospital for Sick
Children  in  Scotland’s  capital,  by  offering  a  special
discounted  room  rate.

The  Royal  Hospital  for  Sick  Children  sees  over  100,000
children pass through its doors each year from across the east
of Scotland.  The hospital provides care for children from
birth to around 13 years of age and assists with everything
from  cancer  help  to  scoliosis  surgery  as  well  as  having
an accident and emergency facility.

Tracey Robertson, the Edinburgh Minto Hotel’s general manager
said: “We really want to help out parents who have to travel
from further afield whilst their child is seeking treatment at
the  Sick  Kids  in  Edinburgh.   We’ll  give  them  a  very
comfortable place to stay in our boutique hotel, which is
really close to the hospital and within walking distance. 
We’ll make sure they’re well looked after during what is a
very stressful and emotional time for families.”

The Edinburgh Minto Hotel will offer parents a 25% discount
off the advertised room rate and this is available all year
round, subject to room availability and their child seeking
medical  help  at  the  Royal  Hospital  for  Sick  Children  in
Edinburgh.

To book, please call the Edinburgh Minto Hotel on 0131 668
1234 or email info@edinburghmintohotel.com.
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